

Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC)



MMed

U46

Now presented in both English & Spanish!

Are you a parent of a student in the district's dual

attend these exciting sessions!

and our community.

language and/or ESL program? Then you will want to

The Bilingual Parent Advisory Committee (BPAC) is

for all families participating in our Dual Language and

ESL Program. These meetings will now be offered in

both English and Spanish to include more families.

We will come together four times a year to dive into

important topics related to our programs, district,

September 4, 2024 and October 23, 2024

School District U-46 Family Welcome Center 1019 E Chicago St Elgin, IL 60120 6:00 - 8:00 pm

January 22, 2025

Virtual Session via Zoom https://info.u-46.org/BPAC-DualParent 6:00 - 8:00 pm

New: Last year we held separate Dual Language Parent Support group sessions which are now being merged with BPAC!

March 12, 2025

Gail Borden Public Library 270 N Grove Avenue Elgin, IL 60120 6:00 - 8:00 pm



Families who participate in all four sessions will have the chance to enter a raffle for an iPad awarded at the last meeting.